
                                                                  October 8, 2019  

                                      Diocese of Phoenix Cursillo Secretariat Meeting  

  

Meeting open with Prayer from Joe Fairlie at 6:30pm  

Meditation from Zelda Graham  

Attendees: Joe Fairlie, Mick Kapanicas, James Diaz, Zelda Graham and Pam Diaz  

Absent: Manny Yrique and Karla Keller  

Minutes: Read by Joe Fairlie and accepted as read.  

Lay Director Updates: Joe Fairlie-Mention Regional meeting being Held October 25th and 26th. 

In Tucson Az. Discussion of Lenten Retreat in February of 2020 instead of Fiesta since it falls 

during lent. To be held at Mount Claret on Saturday February 29th. Will start planning a 

chair/committees and who to be our speaker.  

School of Leaders: Manny Yrique- School of leaders will resume Nov.5 with the men’s Cursillo 

using SOL as their 3rd and final follow up.  The women Cursillo will use this as their Women’s 2nd 

follow up meeting. This is in hopes of getting many of the new Cursillistas to come out for 

future SOL.  

Post-Cursillo: Mick Kapanicas- Trying to do a Parish Rep Push. With a future Parish Workshop 

in 2020. Also, in hopes of Sponsors to get their candidates involved in grouping.  

Pre-Cursillo: James Diaz- Mention of Ultreya coming up at Miles Jesu Center on Oct 11, 2019 

with confession and Mass.   

Three-Day: Zelda Graham- Going to redo and refine, Orientation and Opening Speech. Going to 

work closer with Rector’s and Rectora’s, some discrepancy in schedule for Decuria vigils and 

Public visits to adoration chapel on Saturday schedule.   

Treasurer: Karla Keller- September tithing was $610.00, Balance in bank was 20,559.39.  The 

CCF distribution was also deposited. 

There was a CCF distribution to Spanish Cursillo also. The Spanish Movement does not have a 

501c3 so after discussion with the Spanish Leaders it was agreed that the money would be paid 

to Mt Claret to go towards Spanish rent.   

Regional Service Team: Vince Johnson- Mention Regional Encounter in Tucson on October 25th 

and 26th. Prescott started their own committee for the Cursillo Movement and it is going well.  

Closed at 8:30pm  



Closing Prayer by Mick Kapanicas  

Next Meeting: 11/12/2019 in Cursillo Office  

Respectfully submitted; Pam Diaz  

  

  

   

  

  

   


